From: remerson

To: Reynolds. Evelyn@Waterboards

Cc: Prat, Rachel@Waterboards; Reed. Charles@Waterboards; Barbara Wrist; Robert Harris
Subject: Re: Miranda CSD WWTF Draft WDR Transmittal letter and Draft Order R1-2019-0002
Date: Wednesday, January 30, 2019 1:33:17 PM

Evelyn Reynolds and Rachel Prat,

I have presented this WDR Draft to the Miranda Community Services District Board Members and they agree with
me and with what | stated in our phone conversation, Item (R) on page 14 is unnecessary and may potentially be
very costly to this small District.

The reason we feel this research is unnecessary is because the monitoring well sites and percolation pond are in the
river basin of the South Fork of the Eel River, thus ensuring that there will only be river surface water and no
possible way to have groundwater or groundwater impact.

Spending money on something which is an unfunded mandate that will not produce the expected groundwater
characteristics stated in item (R) is not a beneficial use of public funds.

Based on the Percolation Pond and probable monitoring well locations, in the river basin, we feel this item should be
removed or changed to include upstream and downstream monitoring of the South Fork of the Eel River because
this will be useful data to determine the wastewater treatment and discharge impact to the Eel River surface water.

Thank you for your support and working with us to improve our treatment and data collection process.
Ralph Emerson

General Manager
Garberville Sanitary District
919 Redwood Dr.
Garberville, CA. 95542
(707)923-9566

b Original Message-------

> From: Reynolds, Evelyn@Waterboards <Evelyn.Reynolds@waterboards.ca.gov>

> To: remerson@garbervillesd.org <remerson@garbervillesd.org>

> Cc: Prat, Rachel@Waterboards <Rachel.Prat@waterboards.ca.gov>, Reed, Charles@Waterboards
<Charles.Reed@waterboards.ca.gov>

Subject: Miranda CSD WWTF Draft WDR Transmittal letter and Draft Order R1-2019-0002
Sent: Jan 04 '19 11:01

Please see attached.

Hard copy of transmittal letter mailed by Certified Mail to Ralph
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